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Micro staff,
In order to best serve our patient needs it has been requested that additional antibiotics be released for patients in the ICU and CCU units at SRMC, VW and JTDM hospitals. These antibiotics are ceftriaxone, cipro and/or levo and zosyn. Please release these additional antibiotics when appropriate, for an organism, per CLSI guidelines and interpretations.
Thank you,
Christine Wilmoth MLS (ASCP)
